
 

School Infrastructure NSW 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 1300 482 651 

www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

Spring Terrace Public School 
Works notification  |  30 May 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear staff and parents/carers,  

Further to our notification on 3 May regarding results from water quality testing at Spring Terrace Public School, we 
have been working with the independent occupational hygienist to determine the necessary remediation actions 
required.  

We are planning to fix the school’s existing filtration system and disinfect one of the main water tanks.  

The independent occupational hygienist will carry out further water quality testing once this work is completed to 
ensure the water is safe for use. 

Precautionary safety measures such as restricting access to the affected taps and the installation of signage warning 
users not to drink the water will remain in place.  

Drinking water can continue to be available for use from the school’s unaffected usage points. This is in line with the 
independent occupational hygienist advice. Bottled water is also being supplied as an alternative for staff and 
students as needed. 

The independent occupational hygienist will provide a clearance certification or further recommendations following 
the results of this second round of testing.   

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. Department staff will 
continue working closely with the school and NSW Health to keep you updated on this matter.   

If you have any questions about the testing program, please contact School Infrastructure NSW on 1300 482 651 or 
email schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
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